Report of the Faculty Representative to the

University Board of Governors                                    Presented November 2, 2007 to the Regular Meeting of the

              West Virginia State University Faculty Senate

No BOG Activity
The Board of Governors has not met since its Thursday, September 6, 2007, meeting. Its next regularly scheduled meeting is Thursday, November 15.

Planning Development for the BOG

Since my last report to the university’s faculty senate I have been working with Mr. Eric Coleman, the Chairman of the Board of Governors, to develop a survey instrument. It will be used to assess the views and opinions of the board members concerning improving the board’s efficiency and effectiveness in exercising its oversight responsibilities. Mr. Coleman will be reviewing and editing the instrument next week and he hopes it can be administered to the board before its meeting on Thursday, November 15. He plans to use the data collect by the survey in design a training-retreat for the Board of Governors early next year.

For the General Faculty Meeting at semester’s end, I will have a full report on the business transacted by the Board of Governors during its November 15 meeting.

— Respectfully submitted, Chuck Smith, Ph.D., Professor of Political Science

